
In 2023, there will be several new rule changes for pickleball. Some of 

the most notable changes include: 

 

 Spin serves are no longer legal. Players must hold the ball in their non-serving hand and simply 

toss it in the air without adding spin to the toss. 

 Players should avoid wearing clothing that closely matches the ball's color because it can be 

difficult to identify fouls sometimes. And if you make a mistake, you might get penalized by the 

refs. 

 Clarifications have been made regarding faults, so now you'll have a better idea of what 

constitutes a fault and how many penalty strokes you'll get if you commit one. 


